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A National Do-Not-Call List is unnecessary. | have
requested that companies place me on their do-not-call
list as required by Virginia law and it has worked

fine. In addition, the Direct Marketing Association

has provided a means to reduce print and electronic
materials from their members. These measures have
worked fine. There is nothing wrong with placing a
little bit of burden on people to control what
information they receive and from whom. They.only
need the tools to accomplish this task. The only
-thing that a national Do-Not-Call list will do is

increase the amount of spam that we receive. In
addition, telemarketers will become more innovative
and reach us in ways that are far more costly and
intrusive. ’
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